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In relation to the above petition I can only provide you with information from a Perth 
and Kinross Council Education and Children’s Services perspective. 
 
We provide 25 hours of education for all primary aged children (P1-3) and 27.5 hours 
of education for all secondary aged children (S1-6). Our geography, location of 
schools and associated travel plans for school transport enable this pattern to be 
provided – it may be that in some parts of this country this would present more of a 
challenge. 
 
I would have no comment to make on the petition more generally. 
 


